OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS PARISH

Parish Address and phone

DATE

Mrs. Jane Doe:

Address  

Dear Jane:

As you know, our parish has initiated the Volunteer Management program, called Screening in Faith as requested by the Ontario Conference of Catholic Bishops and mandated by our Bishop Anthony Meagher. 

We appreciate the wonderful work of all the individual volunteers, such as you, who support our parish.  We also hope to have your continued support.  The Screening in Faith initiative does require that all regular volunteers, as a condition of continuing to volunteer, participate in the process.  

Currently, you have not completed the elements required for your ministry, a General Trust ministry.  This simply requires that you:

1) Fill out the first page of the blue Volunteer Information form

2) Read your Ministry Position Description and the Guidelines for Parish Volunteers

3) Sign and return the Ministry Covenant

Nothing further is required.

There may be some good reason you have been unable to do this yet.  If I, or a screening committee member can be of some assistance or if we can help clarify an issue for you, please let us know.  You may call me at:  ___________ or Jane Doe at: _____________________.

Should you have decided that you no longer wish to participate in you volunteer ministry, would you kindly communicate this to me or a member of the Parish Screening Committee.   If we do not receive a response before _(date)_ we will conclude that you have decided to withdraw from this ministry.

Sincerely in Christ,   

Rev. __name______________

Pastor 

Name of Parish

